
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

World Book Day 
It was lovely to see all of the ‘books in a jar’ that were brought in after half term. We had entries 
from Nursery all the way through to Year 6. They were very imaginative and we hope you had 
fun making them.  
 
We have now come to the end of our sponsored reading 
week and we hope the children (and adults) have 
managed to read lots and hopefully, raise a little bit of 
money towards our new electronic library system. We 
have had some fantastic photographs of children 
‘reading in strange places’. We have even had some 
strange places sent in by teachers – especially Mrs 
Welsh! I am told that Hector loved Mrs Welsh’s reading! 
 
We have also had the School Library Service in school this week sorting through our library 
books. This does mean unfortunately that the library is in the process of being sorted and not be 
able to be used until this is complete. We are hoping it will not be too long. 
 
Red Nose Day 
This is taking place across the country next Friday, 18th March. The only theme this year is 
humour, so children can come to school in non-school uniform. Unfortunately, we will not be 
selling red noses this year in school, but they are available in different supermarkets. Please 
stress to children the importance of looking after their own red nose and not sharing it! 
 
Clubs 
After an absence of almost two years, we are starting after school clubs again next week. They 
will run until Easter, when we will review the timetable and run another set of clubs until May 
half term. Classes from Y2 – Y6 will have the opportunity this half term and then we will 
incorporate Year 1 after Easter and Reception after the May half term.  A club list will be sent 
out with the newsletter and reading newsletter. 
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